
I'm writing to you with significant concern about the proposal to have a homeless hub @ 
motel/hotel Black Pearl. 
 
This is literally beside a toy store and in immediate proximity to countless homes and 
families with children.  This raises a huge safety concern and I vehemently do not 
support this. 
 
I can't imagine this north London location is ideal to service people in need of these 
services - nor where these types of services are best located to help address our city's 
homeless concerns.   
 
Why aren't the countless store fronts in core downtown area (where the homeless issue 
is more pronounced) selected instead?  It truly seems like you are shifting the problem 
North;  not to mention services to access this location are also few and far between. 
 
Please advise. 
Helen Karahalios 
 


